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After School  
Activities 

: Technology Enrichment Students by
       

We had several after school activities 

at CES this school year!   

For the first one,  

students built  

Cityscapes using  

cardboard and other  

recyclable materials.  

 

Spring??? 
: Technology Enrichment Students  by

& Mrs. Giuliano 

 
We didn’t think the snow would ever 

stop falling from the sky. It was still 

snowing in April! 

Sunflowers! 

As part of a 3rd  

grade science unit, 

students discussed  

the elements needed for plant growth 

and the concept of photosynthesis. 

They chose sunflowers to study, 

and germinated the seeds in their 

classrooms. After about 2 weeks of 

necessary care, they transplanted the 

plants outside. We are excited to 

watch the plants grow and to see them 

bloom in late summer. Make sure you 

look for them when we return to 

school! They are located in beds in the 

far side of the parking circle. 

 

April 6th, and yes, that is snow! 

Students were excited to have recess in 

the snow! AND… The snowflakes were  

                                               

Activities and Science 

come together to put their 

imagination to the ultimate test. 

First, everyone receives a plain 

piece of paper to practice on. If 

they need another one, they can 

get as many as they need. [You 

aren’t allowed to draw anything 

that has a copyright, for example, 

Spongebob] After you sketch it, you 

ask for a thicker piece of paper that 

is your final draft. You redraw and 

then add color. We also had water 

and snacks!          
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CES Kid’s Lab! 

 

Our School Sign 

Original Works! 

 

 

 

Original Works is where students  

 

 

 

Marble Run was the 

first CES Kid’s Lab after 

school activity. Oh 

what fun… 

 

 

 

huge on 

April 10th! 


